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Upon arrival at school, each middle school student will turn their cell phone into 
their G4 teacher, where it will be securely stored in a locked cabinet. Phones will 
remain safely locked away until the end of the school day, at which point students 
will retrieve them at 4:00 p.m. If you need to contact your child during the day, 
please feel free to call the main office, and we will promptly relay any messages. 
 
We understand that cell phones provide comfort for both students and parents, and 
we are grateful for your partnership in this effort. By working together, we can 
foster a school environment where students are free from distractions and negative 
conversations, allowing them to focus on their studies, relationships, and personal 
growth. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support in helping us maintain a safe and 
nurturing environment for all students. Please feel free to reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns about this new policy. 
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